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I am in support of HB2314 and I hope that support it too. 

 

In the past 20 years (and especially in the last 5 - 10 yrs) the congestion has gotten
worse and worse in Oregon especially around any metropolitan areas.  I have seen
this first hand living in Milwaukie and commuting to Beaverton five days a week. 
There are days that my 15 mile commute will take 1.5 hrs.  I have no incentive to ride
my motorcycle because I will just be sitting in a long line of cars wasting resources
and time.  I see this bill as an incentive to help ease congestion, save parking spaces
and do it safely while saving resources.  With the leap in electronic motorcycles this
makes it even more environmentally conscience.   

I have been riding motorcycles for 28 yrs and there has never been an incentive for
motorcyclists in Oregon.

There has been a push to find new ways to help ease congestion and I think this is
one way it can be done.  

Please vote yes on HB2314.  

Thank you for your time. 

Tim 
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